
Dear Residents, 

As winter approaches, we would like to remind you of the importance of being prepared for 

potential power outages due to severe weather conditions. 

Here are some tips to ensure your readiness: 

• Keep a supply of batteries and flashlights on hand. 

• Have a backup power source, such as a generator, ready to use. 

• Stock up on non-perishable food and water. 

• Charge your mobile devices and keep them in a safe place. 

• Know how to manually operate your garage door opener in case of a power failure. 

In the event of an outage, please report it to our local utility provider and follow their updates via 

their website or social media. 

Your safety is our priority. Please stay warm and stay safe this winter! 

Sincerely, 

Your Community Emergency Preparedness Team 


